
 

 

 

Hello Neal 

 

It’s my pleasure to recommend Ryan Partridge for the role VP of Corporate Accounts HME.  Ryan’s consistent 

communication and follow through with AR over these past couple of years has helped HME Southwest meet and 

exceed our goals.  Meeting monthly with Sales to discuss accounts that don’t pay has not always been easy for me to 

do.  Ryan’s eagerness and positive attitude has helped me to grow in my role with Sales.  The working collaboration I 

have with Ryan has made my team’s work flow much more manageable.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

La’Sunjala Robinson 

Credit and Collections Manager 


